Poznan University of Medical Sciences

Prof. Zurab Vadachkoria Rector, Tbilisi State Medical University

Dear Professor,

Thank you very much, that as Rector of Tbilisi State Medical University you honored us with your presence in the Collegium Stomatologicum visiting Dentistry Departments of Faculty II of our University. It was a great pleasure to host you.

I hope that the cooperation between our Universities will be succesfull.

Yours sincerely,

Assoc. prof. Anna Surdacka , D.D.S., Ph.D.

Dean of Dental Division

I. polacla

October 2014

70 Bukowska Str., 60-812 Poznan Phone(+48 61) 8547332